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Matthew Jones <mattyjonessalida@gmail.com> Wed, Apr 22, 2020 at 12:52 AM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Hey I wanted to give you my input on the grape creek proposal I am against it. Please don’t let them mine there it’s a
bogus proposal.  I am disgusted by the trump administration and all it has done to rape our environment and I see this
proposal as an evil project. I used to live in the royal gorge and I respect the area very much.  Just wanted to say I hope
the proposal is denied. 


